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Dear parents and carers,

Please see below this week’s Chesterton blog. 
We hope you enjoy reading the updates from 
departments and teams across the school. 

Thank you so much to all our staff and 
students for their ongoing hard work.

The team at Chesterton are always keen to 
hear from parents who’d like to get involved 
with school life: please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch if this is true for you.

All the best for a restful weekend. 

Rolf Purvis
Executive Headteacher

 Charlotte Potatoes in The Dip 
 Flourish 
Recently, the potato plot in The Dip has shown 
remarkable growth. The potato plants have 
grown tall, with their mauve flowers now in full 
bloom. The variety, known as 'Charlotte,' is 
expected to be ready for harvest next month 
when the flowers and foliage start to wither. 
Thanks to the hard work of the Year 8 group, 
who spread wood chips around the bed for 
easy access, the plot is thriving beautifully.

 Impressive Results for Year 8 
 and Year 10 Athletics Teams 
 at St. Bede's Tournament! 
Last week, the Year 8 and Year 10 athletics 
teams attended the St. Bede's tournament 
and achieved an impressive second place 
overall! The breakdown of the results is as 
follows: the Year 8 girls secured second place, 
the Year 8 boys achieved an outstanding first 
place, the Year 10 girls earned second place, 
and the Year 10 boys came in third out of the 
seven schools that participated in the event. 
Well done to everyone!

 Rob Roy Rowing Program 
 Kicks Off! 
The Rob Roy Rowing programme started last 
week for the class of 2024! A great first session 
with lots of progress being made!


